
Khartoum American School 
A friendly, student-centered learning environment for the international community 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Following are the supplies that your child’s Early Childhood Center homeroom teacher has 
identified are needed for school in the 2022-2023 school year. The items listed are designed 
to enhance your child’s learning experience in our classrooms. Students are encouraged to 
arrive with the suggested school supplies on the first day of school (August 10, 2022). 
 
Supplies needed for Ms. Vianca’s Pre-School Class: 
 
• Drinking (water) bottle. 
• Lunch box(-es), for snack and lunch. 
• Small backpack, (no wheeler bag please) to transport lunch and materials every day.  
• Complete change of clothes labeled in a bag to keep at school in case your child needs 

to be changed.  
• Swimsuit, towel, flip-flops and sun block lotion for swimming lessons. 
• Two Plastic folders. 
 
We highly recommend the items to be practical, user friendly and marked with your child's 
name.   

 
We are looking forward to begin a new school year.  
Thank you for your kind support!  
 
KAS Early Childhood Center Team 


